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GLOBAL BRAIN HEALTH

Re: Letter of support for Dignify product

June 15th 2022

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of support for the Dignify Product design
innovated by Ms.Lyn Glasroe.

As an inventor of medical devices, I understand that one needs data to substantiate one’s product
to prove its authenticity. Dignify product design is not anywhere close to that stage yet. It is at
the very initial stage in the development of a medical device. However, looking at the CAD
drawing and crude prototype of this design, it could definitely stimulate anyone to envision its
end product. Therefore, if there is a company or a firm that would be willing to take the risk and
collaborate in the making of this product, I see a great future in the field of management of
urinary incompetence.

As a doctor myself, I feel that this product will be of a great use to the geriatric population who
suffer from urinary bladder issues and also for those who suffer from severe spinal cord injuries.
One of the greatest predicaments that these people go through is not able to safeguard their
dignity as there is nothing at the moment in the market to conceal the transparent urinary bag
with its catheter. I feel strongly that humans should not be deprived of their dignity.

Therefore, I strongly support this Dignify Product design. Please do not hesitate to contact me if
[ can be of any further assistance

Sincerely, /
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